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THE HEBREW UNIVERSITY SECONDARY SCHOOL • JERUSALEM • RUPPIN STREET

July 22, 1969

Hrs. Nell Dorr 
Nettleton Hollow Rd. 
Washington, Conn.

Dear Hrs. Dorr,

Please accept my thanks for the marvelous gift you have sent 
our school. The album is really magnificent; the pictures are most 
impressive, and the accompanying test has been selected with taste.

We are grateful to Dr. Gratwick who has thought of our school 
and considered it worthy of this splendid present.

I thank you very much.
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